
Pittsburgh HOG Chapter #2224 

November HOG Chapter Meeting  

December 14, 2023    

Monte Cello’s Restaurant 

Officers Present: Mux Macario, Bill McCarrier, Bill Kerr, Jan Varasse, Pat Donovan, Larry Szramowski, 

Mike Booth, Josh Sutton, Tim Caliguiri, Chris Wielock, Jan Varasse 

Officers Absent:  Rob Peck, Kim Jones, Ruth McCarrier 

Director: Mux Macario 

• Opened the meeting @ 7:00 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance 

• Last month’s minutes were approved by Alicia Suess and seconded by Bill Kerr. 

Treasurer: Bill McCarrier  

Beginning Balance:   $4,520.60 

 Revenues 

• $125.00 

Expenses 

• None 

Ending Balance    $4.645.60 

A motion was made by Tim Caliguiri to approve the treasurers report. The motion was seconded by 

Gayle Loehr 

Secretary:  Ruth McCarrier (absent) 

• No report 

THRD Owner George Gatto: 

• George sends his greetings! 

• Mandy in Motor Clothes explained that the dealership does not make much of a profit 

from online sales UNLESS the person orders the item through the dealership. Please 

have the dealership order any online orders for you and have it shipped to the 

dealership.  

• Todd Levinson explained the there is 0% interest or $5000 until 12/31/2023. 

o January 24 will be the public release of all new models. 

Assistant Director: Chris Chuckie Wielock  

• Thank you to all outgoing officers. 

Membership/Webmaster:  Bill Kerr 



• Thanks to all officers for their hard work. Bill gave Mux a Past Director patch. 

Ladies of Harley: Kim Jones (absent) 

• The Pony Express winner is Rhonda Diercks 

Activities Directors: Pat Donovan and Jan Varasse  

• The 50/50 for tonight will be $110.00 to the winner. 

Editor:  Josh Sutton 

• No report 

Road Captain: Rob Peck  

• Absent 

Safety Officer: Tim Caliguiri 

• Thanks to all the outgoing officers. 

Historian: Mike Booth 

• No report 

Social Media: Chris (Chuckie) Wielock  

• Absent 

Photographer: Larry Szramowski  

• HE LOVES US AND WE LOVE HIM!! 

Drawings: 

• Door Prize: $25.00 TRHD gift card 

• 50/50 winner: Larry Szramowski ($110.00)  

• Rollover Member not present. $$ rolls over to $100 in January. 

The motion was made by Russ Walker to adjourn the meeting. Alicia Suess seconded the motion. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM.  

Next Chapter meeting will be Thursday, January 11, 2024 @ 7:00 pm at Monte Cello’s restaurant. 

Respectfully submitted by Ruth McCarrier, Secretary  

 

 

 

 


